
Notice of Special Meeting

Mississippi Environmental Quality Permit Board

Please take note that a special meeting of the Mississippi
Environmental Quality Permit Board (“Permit Board”) will be held
beginning at 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, August 29, 2019, in the
Commission Hearing Room at 515 East Amite Street, Jackson,
Mississippi. At the special meeting, the Permit Board will consider the
Report and Recommendation of the Hearing Officer regarding issuance
of coverage under the Mississippi Multimedia General Pollution Control
Permit for a Dry Lifter Poultry Feeding Operation Permit No. MSG
201968 and coverage under the Mississippi Large Construction Storm
Water General NPDES Permit No. MSRIO7600 to Jimmy Le d/b/a Le
Poultry, Pike County, Mississippi. As always, the public is invited to
attend the meeting.

Posted: August 13, 2019
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